
Farmer Elementary School 
 
Farmer Elementary School received a Bright Ideas Education Grant for $1,675.00 on 
October 16, 2023, from Randolph EMC. The grant will provide funding to purchase a 
STEM activity cart with hands-on activities. Kelsey King (2nd and 3rd Grade Combination 
Teacher) was responsible for submitting this request.  Ms. King’s dedication to helping 
her students succeed is inspiring, and RCSS is proud of her for seeking out resources 
that will help bring creative learning to life.  
  

 

 
  
 


